
Thinking about running 
for public office?

March 29-31, 2021 — Held Virtually via Zoom

Seattle City Councilmember 
Teresa Mosqueda (pictured 
at right), is one of dozens 
of union members around 
Washington state who 
have run for public office 
after attending PATH 
TO POWER POLITICAL 
CANDIDATE TRAINING.

The Washington State 
Labor Council, AFL-CIO — 
in partnership with the 
national AFL-CIO — 
is hosting another 
Path to Power training. 
Spread the word and mark 
your calendars for...

Path to Power training teaches union members 
and local activists how to run for public office 
to build power that will positively influence our 
communities. Topics covered include crafting 
an effective message, creating a campaign plan, 
fundraising, how to talk to targeted voters, and 
building a campaign team. Whether you’re 
considering running for school board or city/ 
county government, this training is for you!

To apply, fill out the application located here: http://bit.ly/PathToPower2021

For more info, contact: 
WSLC Political and Strategic Campaign Director Cherika Carter at ccarter@wslc.org, 
206-281-8901


